
St. Eugene Students Place 2nd in State in Purple Comets Math Competition! 

 

 A team of 8th grade students competed in the Purple Comet online math competition, which 

consisted of 2,400 teams worldwide. The St. Eugene team worked diligently during Power Hour 

to prepare and ended up placing 2nd out of the 54 teams in Wisconsin. St. Eugene School is 

proud of these math students for their success and for displaying how hard work pays off. 

Congratulations! 

 

 


